
Fred. Olsen Renewables is proposing to develop 
Lethen Wind Farm, located approximately 10km 
north-west of Grantown-on-Spey.

As part of our ongoing community 
engagement, we are inviting local residents 
and interested parties to take part in our 
consultation where they can learn more about 
our plans and have their questions answered. 

Our consultation will launch online on 
Monday 30th August at  
www.lethenwindfarm.co.uk    

Lethen Wind Farm - 
Public Consultation 

www.lethenwindfarm.co.uk

If you are unable to attend either of the events we would very much 
welcome the opportunity to:

•	 Set up a discussion. Text/call 07435 763 900. The team can be on hand to 
discuss the plans with you, and this includes after 5pm.

•	 Answer your questions via communities@fredolsen.co.uk

•	 Provide additional hard copy information or on memory stick. Send your 
request to communities@fredolsen.co.uk or text/call 07435 763 900.

Fred. Olsen Renewables

A live and interactive chat event will 
take place on : 

Monday 30th August, 5pm - 7pm at 
www.lethenwindfarm.co.uk 

Public exhibitions with pre-booked 
timeslots will take place on: 

Tuesday 31st August, 12noon - 7pm 
at Carrbridge Village Hall, Main Street, 
Carrbridge, PH23 3AA 

Wednesday 1st September, 12noon 
- 7pm at Fornighty Hall, Lethen, Nairn, 
IV12 5JB

To book your slot email  
communities@fredolsen.co.uk or  
text/call 07435763900

We will then hold three events. One 
online and two in person events. 


